
 

                                                          
 

 
 

 
LittleLEC 2017 

 
This popular locomotive efficiency competition designed especially for smaller 
models having a maximum weight of 50 lbs. is returning to its ancestral home at 
Guildford Model Engineering Society’s Stoke Park site for the tenth anniversary 
of the competition. 
 
The competition will be held over the weekend of the 24th & 25th of June and the 
Society would like to invite all previous competitors together with any new 
participants who are willing to give it a go. 
 
Guildford has 1405 ft of raised 3½” & 5” gauge track but no 2½” so it will not be 
possible to accommodate locomotives of this gauge this year. 
 
Please see attached a simple application form. If posting this back please use the 
Societies address as shown above, marked for the attention of:  

Jim Wilson (LittleLEC17) or email to jimwilson@gmes.org.uk 
 

For participants who may be travelling from a distance, the Society can make 
available a limited number of spaces inside the running track to accommodate 
caravans or camping during the event. Alternatively there is both a Premier Inn 
and a Travel Lodge in close proximity to the GMES site. These hotels are however 
very popular and firm bookings should be made well in advance. 
 
If you or any of your fellow club members have a Tich, Rob Roy, Juliet, Mona 
or something special under 50lb now is the time to dust them off, make sure the 
paperwork is up to date (All certificates will be checked on entry to the site) and 
get steaming ready for Guildford in June. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon.      
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